
 

 

 
 

Waiver for Passengers travelling to/from Turkey 
 

Due to the recent situation in Turkey passengers who purchased their tickets 
before July 15, 2016 and are booked on Turkish Airlines flights to/from Turkey 
between July 15-20, 2016 may change their reservations until August 15, 2016 
(included) as follows: 
 

1. Changes: Rebooking and rerouting without any charge in the same cabin 

and same IATA region.  

2. Refunds:  Unused Tickets: Full refund regardless of fare rule.  

Partially used tickets: Involuntary refunds permitted. 

3. Extension of Validity: Tickets may be extended until August 15, 2016 

without any charge. For extensions beyond August 15, 2016 original fare 

rules will apply.         

                      
 Reissued tickets must contain the following waiver code in the endorsement 

box: ISTRCTK 171133  JUL16 

 Transactions covered by this waiver must be completed on/before 

August 18, 2016 

 

   

 

July 17, 2016 
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